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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
TERM 3/4 STAFF CHANGES 
Faye North has been appointed Principal of Moorook 
Primary School for the remainder of the year. Apryl Sim 
will continue as Wellbeing Leader.  
Tiffany Sandsom will be returning to Adelaide at the 
end of this term and Andrew Baker will be teaching in 
Room 25 in Terms 3 and 4. We wish both Faye and 
Tiffany the best for 2021. 
 
BINGO 
Clickety Click 66 was the bingo call I was waiting to 
hear, but little did I know that the numbers are now 
called by an automated voice! It’s been a while since 
I’ve played Bingo and what an afternoon it was. Thanks 
to the generosity of Pacemakers Bingo, local businesses 
and the Berri Primary Community, we raised a record 
amount of $2193 which will go towards the year 6/7 
camp at Woodhouse. 
It was great to see so many families there on the day 
and even though I wasn’t one of them we had plenty of 
winners as well. 
Well done everyone! 
  
 
Greg 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

SCHOOL REPORTS  Fri 2nd July  WEEK 10 

HOT DOG DAY  Fri 2nd July  WEEK 10 

END OF TERM  Fri 2nd July  WEEK 10 

2:15pm dismissal 
 

TERM 3 BEGINS  Mon 19th July WEEK 1 

ASSEMBLY 2:30pm  Fri 30th July  WEEK 2 

BOOK FAIR   Mon to Thurs  WEEK 2  

CHOIR - RPSMF  Wed 11 Aug WEEK 4 

ASSEMBLY 2:30pm  Fri 20th Aug  WEEK 5 

BOOK WEEK  WEEK 6  TERM 3 

ASSEMBLY 2:30pm  Fri 17th Sept WEEK 9 

MOON LANTERN  Tues 21st Sept WEEK 10 

SPORTS DAY  Thurs 23 Sept  WEEK 10 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE  

Attendance at school is an important contributor to a 
student’s academic achievement – all school days 

matter.  
 

We understand that sometimes students are absent due to 
illness, family or other reasons. If your child is absent from 
school for any particular reason please notify the class 
teacher via the class App, communication book/diary or 
contact us on 85821077. 

2:15pm Dismissal 
 

Thank you from 
2 little ducks..  



Our new playground is finally here….watch this funky space! 

Choir has been busily practicing every week, on a Friday morning, preparing for this years concert at the Chaffey 
Theatre on Wednesday August 11th. We have had 3 rehearsals at the Town Hall with the other choirs in our 
cluster. We have also had extra practices before and after school as there is so much to learn. We had several 
children audition for solo parts and compere. We have three children who were very lucky to gain a solo this year 
and one who has a part as a compere. They have had to attend auditions and several rehearsals and workshops 
out of school hours to prepare their parts for the night. Well done to Noah, Shayla, Isabella and Jarred. 
Choir is a fantastic opportunity for those children who love to sing and perform. 
Here are some photos of our last rehearsal at the Town Hall. There are some very serious faces watching Mrs 
Ridley very closely. 
 
Karyn Clarke 
Choir Teacher 

Congratulations to 
our 2021 soloists and 

compere.  



ATSI NEWS 

NAIDOC Week will be held 4-11 July 2021 and the 
theme is Heal Country. NAIDOC Week celebrates the 
achievements and culture of Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander people. It is a celebration of the 
history, culture and achievements of Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander people.  

To the Berri Primary Community 
 
Hello everyone at Berri Primary! I've asked for this 
note to be shared with you to let you know that I've 
taken up the opportunity to continue at Principal of 
Moorook Primary for the rest of this year and that I 
look forward to being back at Berri PS in 2022! It's 
been an exciting and challenging.  
 
Although I'm driving in a different direction at the 
moment, Berri staff and students remain close to my 
heart. I like to say to students that once you've been 
a BPS students, you always will be and I feel the 
same about staff, including me! I've been keeping 
my eyes and ears on the learning progress as well 
as extra curricula activities of Berri students and its 
been great to hear of so many wonderful 
achievements!  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and 
encouragement of me and for welcoming Apryl Sim 
into the Wellbeing role in my absence. I look 
forward to seeing all of you at the Moon Lantern 
Parade. 
 
Kind regards 
Faye North 

Hello Parents and Caregivers, 
 
This is Chanel, Kiara, Ayla and Jarred, some of Berri 
Primary Schools 2021 House Captains! 
We are going to be sharing some updates about Berri 
Primary on our Facebook page and through the school 
newsletters this year.  

Our new shelter shed! 
These photos are of the new shelter that has been built 
for children to sit and eat their lunch at. There are 
some seats that should hopefully be placed soon. We 
think the area looks much neater and will provide our 
students some shade in summer. 

WEEK 2 - Mon 26 to Thurs 29 July 
LIBRARY OPEN 8:15 to 8:45am - 3:15 to 4pm 



Wellbeing News 

You may notice there are some new signs around your child’s classroom. The first is a ‘Ready to Learn’ Scale that 
each child is encouraged to self-assess their wellbeing before starting their day. It is a great way for teachers to 
monitor student wellbeing and address issues as soon as possible. It invites the children to ‘check-in’ with 
themselves- the first step to self-regulation (monitoring ones feelings). The next two posters are being used to 
help maintain a consistent approach with our co-regulation strategies, so that the process becomes embedded in 
our wellbeing program at Berri Primary School. Feel free to discuss and use these strategies at home. 
 
Apryl 

Am I ready to learn? 






